DELRAN INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
20 Creek Road, Delran, NJ 08075
856-764-5100
September 6, 2018
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have adopted policies and practices that allow students to utilize personal electronic devices while at school. Students are permitted to bring and utilize the devices, with signed parental permission, within the following parameters:

1. The student assumes all responsibility for the device. The school will not be responsible for loss, damage or theft.

2. The student’s parent/guardian assumes responsibility for the content that is downloaded on the device. The school will not be responsible for any fees incurred related to anything downloaded  or downloads that were initiated during school hours.

3. The device may be used for school-appropriate, educational activities only under the supervision of and with explicit permission from a teacher.

4. The device must remain in the classroom at all times; they may not be taken out during the students’ lunch period.

5. During school hours, all electronic devices should be turned off, except when using for educational purposes with the explicit permission of a staff member.

If you understand the above parameters regarding electronic devices on school property, please sign indicating such.

Educationally yours,

Kimberly Hickson






Rachel Medina
Principal







Assistant Principal
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